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Barbara A. Mandel
National President

February 14, 1984

Dadie Perlov, CAE
Executive Director

Dr. Iris C. Rotberg, Assistant Director
National Institute of Education
1200 - 19th Avenue, NW - Rm. 822F
Washington, DC 20802

Dear Iris:
Once again I want to express my personal thanks and appreciation to you
for taking on the assignment of preparing a major paper for presentation
at our recent JPI session on Public Education. I look forward to the
paper, a copy of which I also plan to send to Chaim.

It was especially good to spend time with you and to say hello to Gene.
What I missed was not having an opportunity to see your new home. I hope
you' 11 invite me over the next time I'm in Washington.

The news from Chaim continues to be good, though it's far from that in
the region. We' 11 have a first-hand report when Barbara Mandel returns
from Israel early in March.

With best wishes and warm regards.

Cordially,

Hannah Levin, Director
Israel Affairs
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P.S. Your warm note and paper arrived after this letter was completed--hence
the P.S. rather than up-front acknowledgment. Thanks for both.
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February 14, 1984

Dr. Iris C. Rotberg, Assistant Director
National Institute of Education
1200 - 19th Avenue, N.W. - Rm. 822F
Washington, DC 20802

Dear Iris:
On behalf of the National Council of Jewish Women and
personally, I wish to thank you for your major presenta­
tion at the Joint Program Institute session devoted to
Public Education on January 3l, 1984.

Your very thoughtful paper gave the over 500 delegates to
our Joint Program Institute much to think about.

I wish to tell you again how grateful we are to you for
waiving the honorarium.

With appreciation and best regards.

Sincerely,

Barbara A. Mandel
National President

BAM/dc

Dadie Perlov, CAE
Executive Director


